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November 2018 Newsletter

Children in Need
Our children enjoyed the theme of ‘wear something spotty’ and managed to raise £186 for this year’s Children in Need appeal. Thank you for your contributions.

Parent Questionnaires 
Thank you to all the parents/carers who completed their questionnaires. The response was overwhelmingly positive and confirmed the overall strong home/school relationships that currently exist. We have responded to your comments regarding homework and although the overwhelming majority of parents were happy with the homework their children receive, there were a few who felt that there was too much, particularly at the top end of school.

We have adapted our school’s homework policy to make homework tasks more manageable and the updated policy can be found on the school website. If you have any queries or concerns, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
Sports
Congratulations to our boys’ table tennis team who once again have been crowned County champions. They have been training extremely hard this term and thoroughly deserve their success. 

Steel River Multi-Academy Trust
The process of conversion to a Multi Academy Trust is progressing well. The application to the DfE is due to be sent before the Christmas holidays. Although this is a little later than originally planned, we still hope to convert sometime in the summer term.
As the consultation process is still ongoing, I plan to hold another information session with parents after the Christmas holidays to give you the opportunity to ask any questions. Dates will be sent out in the New Year.
Diary Dates
	Tuesday 4th December
	KS1 and Reception Christmas show

	Tuesday 6th December
	Y3/4 Choir to Birkdale Drive

	Thursday 6th December
	Nursery Family Learning Event

	Friday 7th December
	Christmas Fair

	Monday 10th December 
	Reception Family Learning 

	Tuesday 11th December
	Y1/2 Family Christmas Crafts

	Wednesday 12th December
	Santa’s Grotto and Workshops

	Wednesday 12th December
	Christmas Lunch – Staff and Children

	Thursday 13th December
	Nursery Christmas Performance

	Monday 17th December
	Sponsored Reindeer Event (Teesside Hospice)

	Wednesday 19th December 10.30am & 1.45pm
	KS2 Performance

	Thursday 20th & Friday 21st December
	Christmas Parties 


School closes for the Christmas holidays on Friday 21st December and reopens on Monday 7th January.
Our next Professional Development day is Friday 15th February with a focus on developing the wider curriculum
Be happy. Be successful. Be proud. Be Bankfields
